From: debbie barbre

To: HTP Exhibits

Subject: HB2320 Non-Motorized Boating Permit
Date: Sunday, February 26, 2017 12:29:36 PM
Committee:

Using Oregon's navigable waterways has been a tradition in my family. We travel safely,
cleanly, and with respect in our kayaks, rafts and canoes. We have assisted others and cleaned
up after some boaters as well. We have appreciated that being tax paying citizens of Oregon
our waterways remain free of further taxation. It is wrong to impose a further tax upon us
citizens who truly care for our rivers and lakes in Oregon. Itis clearly a violation of the
Oregon Admission Act.

We respectfully request the Oregon State Marine Board and legislature withdraw proposed
legislation HB 2320 Non-Motorized Boating Permit tax. Please submit this letter to be placed
in the hearing Tuesday February 28 and any future meetings, also let this be shared.

Sincerely,
Deborah Barbre and family
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